
NNHS DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Monday, May 5, 2025 

 
 

Learning Commons 

Over the next two weeks, the Learning Commons is hosting AP exams. Please check the 
schedule on the TVs outside the Learning Commons to see when the Learning Commons is 
open. When the LC is closed, access color printing in the Small Cafe. Return library books to 
the bins outside the Upper LC and Lower LC. Email Ms. Rogers with questions! 
 

Dawg Gone Greeting Cards 

We’re thrilled to announce the launch of a brand-new huskie microbusiness. Introducing... 
Dawg Gone Greeting Cards! Our amazing multi-needs students have worked hard to create 
unique, handmade greeting cards! Come support your classmates by purchasing a Mother's 
Day card on Monday, April 5th in the cafeteria during all lunch periods for $2. 
 

Mandarin Club  
Are you interested in running for Mandarin Club Board? Join us Friday, May 9th for our last 
meeting of the year. We will be celebrating with NHS, after the election, there will be fun 
games and snacks! If you plan to join the board, please prepare a one-minute speech and 
check out the info posted on our Instagram. Hope to see you all there!  
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